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Prague, 12 October 2015 

Distinguished Guests, 

In accordance with the Bucharest Action Plan for Cooperation between China and 
Central and Eastern European Countries adopted in December 2014 by Prime 
Ministers of these countries, I take the liberty of sending you information about the 
China Investment Forum 2015 (CIF 2015) titled “New Silk Road of the 21st Century – 
One Belt, One Road” Initiative: Challenges and Opportunities. The event will take 
place on 9 – 11 November 2015. 

CIF 2015 will be held in the state rooms of the Prague Castle under the auspices of 
Miloš Zeman, President of the Czech Republic, and Bohuslav Sobotka, Prime 
Minister of the Czech Republic. 

The topics of CIF 2015 panel discussions are: 1. Financial Cooperation, 2. Science, 
Technology and Research Cooperation, 3. Economic Cooperation, Trade and 
Investments, and 4. Tourism Industry Cooperation. 

The CIF 2015 organisers are the Czech China Chamber of Collaboration and China 
Economic Cooperation Center of Communist Party of China. 

Important political, social, and business representatives of the Czech Republic, 
People’s Republic of China, and Central and Eastern European Countries are invited 
to attend the Forum and engage in the discussions. 

The People’s Republic of China will be represented by a CPC top-level leadership 
delegation, accompanied by more than 250 businessmen. Prominent representatives of 
several large companies ranking in high positions on the FORBES list have already 
confirmed their participation: ICBC, China Construction Bank, Bank of China, 
Alibaba, CEFC or Hainan Airlines Group. 

We are also very happy to welcome prominent representatives of Beijing, Shanghai, 
Jiangsu Province, Hebei Province, and Zhejiang Province. 

The organisers shall provide accommodation in the official CIF 2015 hotels, catering 
on CIF 2015 events and transport between the official CIF 2015 hotels and venues for 
the official guests free of charge. 



Your Excellency, 

I take the liberty of sending you an invitation for your Embassy to participate in the 
China Investment Forum 2015. We would be very honoured if you and an Embassy 
representative appointed by Your Excellency accept our invitation. 

Furthermore, we would like to inform you that CIF 2015 organisers will use the help 
of Czech Chamber of Commerce in contacting its Central and Eastern European 
countries counterparts to invite local business representatives. 

We are sincerely looking forward to meeting you. In case of any questions feel free to 
ask the CIF Manager, Ms Eva Harapesová (m: +420 725 511 335, e: 
eva.harapesova@czechchina.com). 

Respectfully, 

 

Jaroslav Tvrdík 
President of the Czech China Chamber of Collaboration 
President of the CIF 2015 Organisational Committee 

Attachments: 
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